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December 2024
Dear Friends and Fellow Laborers in the Harvest Field,

When I was a child, I used to hear older people say the time is flying.
Now, I know what it means. Let me begin by saying that I surely love
and appreciate each of you. Many of the churches that receive this
letter will have been supporting me for many years—some over 50
years. Let me say a big THANK YOU!

Ministry wise, it has been a very busy and wonderful year. I have
missed only four Sundays in which I did not preach in a church

to emphasize Missions. I always emphasize Faith Promise Giving
when I preach. The commitments to missions have been greatly
increased in every church where I have been; however, very few new
missionaries are going. We must answer His prayer and pray for
the Lord of the harvest to send forth laborers into His harvest.

All over the world the message of the coming of the Savior, the Lord
Jesus Christ, will be heard in song and sermon. We must continue to
look for His Second Coming and not be ashamed when He comes.

Years ago, Virginia and I determined that we would not give more to
each other nor to others than we gave to a special Christmas offering
for our church. I pray that everyone who reads this letter will have

a very CHRIST CENTERED CHRISTMAS. Thank you for your
support and most of all for your prayers.

Yours Because of Jesus,
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